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Response to Comment Set C.227: Linda Wissmath 

C.227-1 As discussed in Draft EIR/EIS Section C.15.7.2 for Alternative 2, views from KOP 7 on 
Bouquet Canyon Road would be adversely affected as the existing 66-kV towers and conductors 
would be removed and replaced with new 500-kV towers at a mid-slope location on the east side 
of Del Sur Ridge, closer to viewers at KOP 7.  As such, the Draft EIR/EIS is consistent with 
your comment. 

 Thank you for expressing your opinions on Alternative 2 and Alternative 5.  Your comment will 
be shared with the decision-makers who are reviewing the project and alternatives at the USDA 
Forest Service and the CPUC. 

 


